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Monday—Guidance/Social Skills  

Tuesday—Art 

Wednesday—Gym 

Thursday—Library 

Friday—Art (Now through Jan 15) 

Mrs.Brenner's Classroom Newsletter  

Wow!  It’s hard to believe that it is 

December already.  This month will be 

very busy.  On Tuesday, December 22nd 

we will be having our class party.  I have 

purchased special treats for the 

students and we will be reading the book 

The Polar Express and watching the 

movie, The Polar Express.  Students are 

also welcome to wear their pajamas to 

school on the 22nd for our fun filled day. 

What we are learning… 
• Identifying letter names and 

sounds along with letter formation. 

• Sight words—Students have been 

introduced to 14 sight words. (I, a, 

can, see, the, we, my, to, do, am, 

at, up, so & go)  Please continue to 

practice these words with your 

child.  They need to be able to 

read and write these words. 

• Math—When looking at any number 

from 0-10, they can tell how many 

more are needed to have 10.  Also 

understanding what numbers are 

the same/equal, more/greater, 

less/less than when working with 

numbers 0-10. 

• Students will also be learning 

about holiday traditions and what 

makes the holidays special for 

everyone around the world. 
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Communication 

 If you have questions of concerns, you 

can:  

• send a note with your child 

• call the school  

(548-1013 ext. 3127) 

• email me lbrenner@gcswave.com 

• Send me a message on Seesaw 

Please visit the Greenville City Schools' 

website for more information about 

events.  The address is 

www.greenville.k12.oh.us. 

 
 

 

 

Christmas Party & PJ Day 

Tuesday, Dec 22nd  

Christmas Break 

No School—Dec. 23rd-Jan. 3rd  

  

 
 

 

 

BRENNER 
TIMES 

Specials-2nd Quarter 

 

Upcoming Events 
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